Friends

There is a very decided attempt being made by certain Deen Dushmans and their cohorts to spread disinformation about Dokhmenashini and its functioning.

The Parsee Voice has prepared and released an issue which attempts to put Dokhmenashini and the current controversy in the right perspective. 

Also attached is a form which is self explanatory. You are requested to fill up the same and return to us at the address mentioned on pg. 6 of the Circular.

The Parsee Voice is also planning an educational event on this issue in the first week of October. More details to follow later.

H M Mistry

Assoc. Editor

